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Small Taxing Unit Notice 
   
The Hemphill County Underground Water Conservation District Board of Directors will hold a meeting at 

5:30 pm on Monday, September 16, 2024, in the Hemphill County Underground Water Conservation 

District offices, located at 211 N 2nd Street, Canadian, TX to consider adopting a proposed tax rate for tax 

year 2024.   The proposed tax rate is 0.022268 per $100 of value and does not exceed the No New Revenue 

Rate.     

  

PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES WHO PLAN TO ATTEND THIS MEETING AND WHO 
MAY NEED AUXILIARY AIDS OR SERVICES SUCH AS INTERPRETERS FOR PERSONS 
WHO ARE DEAF OR HEARING IMPAIRED, READERS, LARGE PRINT, OR BRAILLE, 
ARE REQUESTED TO CONTACT JANET GUTHRIE AT 806 323-8350 TWO (2) 
WORKDAYS PRIOR TO THE MEETING SO THAT APPROPRIATE ARRANGEMENTS 
CAN BE MADE. 
 
I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that the above Small Taxing Unit Notice of  a 
meeting of the Board of Directors of the Hemphill County Underground Water Conservation 
District, is a true and correct copy of said Notice; and that I posted a true and correct copy at a 
place convenient to the public at the District office, at 211 N 2nd Street, Canadian, Texas and the 
Notice was posted on __September 4, 2024 at 8:30 am and will remain so posted continuously for 
at least 10 days preceding the day of said Meeting; a true and correct copy of the Notice was 
furnished to the Hemphill County Clerk. 
 
Dated this                day of  ______________________________, 202 
Hemphill County Underground Water Conservation District 
 
By: _____________________________________ 
 Christa Perry, General Manager 

 
 

NOTICE OF OPEN MEETING 


